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Florida HB 837: A Political Stunt
or Legitimate Civil Justice

Reform?, American Journal of
Trial Advocacy

Tampa attorney Jessica S. Zelitt recently published
an article in the American Journal of Trial Advocacy
entitled "Florida HB 837: A Political Stunt or
Legitimate Civil Justice Reform?." The article
discusses a comprehensive tort reform bill, HB 837:
Civil Remedies, which was passed by the legislature
and signed by Governor DeSantis on March 24,
2023. Although not receiving as much publicity as
some of the other new enactments, HB 837 made
waves in the Florida legal community. Visit the
American Journal of Trial Advocacy and read the
abstract of the article here.
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